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Ways you can make a difference

1. Join the PTO1. Join the PTO
The PTO is a fun group of parents, guardians, 
and teachers that have the common goal of im-
proving the school community through fund-
raising events, activities, and more. You do not 
need to attend every meeting to join! Email 
PTOPTO@@PioneerUSD.orgPioneerUSD.org  to learn  more.

2. Join the PMC2. Join the PMC
Back once again is the Pioneer Music Coalition 
and we are looking for volunteers and commit-
tee members to help this amazing program. To 
help, contact PMCPMC@@PioneerUSD.orgPioneerUSD.org .

3. Volunteer3. Volunteer  

Volunteer NeedVolunteer Needss 
Help us get ready for the Jingle Bell 

Shop. Email us or scan to see all 

our current volunteer needs. 

PTOPTO@@PioneerUSD.orgPioneerUSD.org

We are always in need of volunteers to help 
with special events, activities, fundraisers, and 
more. You do not need to join the PTO or PMC 
to volunteer. You Simply sign up to help when 
we send home volunteer needs.  

4. Donate Supplies4. Donate Supplies

Supply Need
Supply Needss

Wrapping paper, gift bags and 

supplies for Jingle Bell Shop. Drop 

donations off in the office.

Supplies are always high in demand at the school. 
Everything from pencils, to new playground 
equipment is needed. Helping with a donation of 
supplies will always help and are well received. 

5. Make a Donation5. Make a Donation

Pioneer               Mountain Creek               Walt TylerPioneer               Mountain Creek               Walt Tyler          

Scan to Scan to 
VolunteerVolunteer

The winners of the Haunted House Competitions are inThe winners of the Haunted House Competitions are in!!
Donate to the general PTO fund that pays for student, teacher, and 
staff’s needs, funds events and special activities, and much more.

See more atSee more at
www.PioneerPTO.comwww.PioneerPTO.com

Scan to Scan to 
DonateDonate

Scariest 
Room

7th7th

Most 
Creative

6th & 6th & 
8th8th

Top 
Grade

6th6th

Overall

6th6th
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PioneerPioneer
Walt Tyler               Walt Tyler               

Mountain Creek     Mountain Creek               

December 2024December 2024

Jingle Bell Shop Jingle Bell Shop 

Heads Up!Heads Up!

PMC NewsPMC News

Donations NeededDonations Needed

Happy Birthday!
Happy Birthday!

Dec. 12  PUSD Board Meeting	    5:30 - 7:30 PM 
               @Mt. Creek Rm. E3Dec. 09-13  Jingle Bell Shop Dec. 19  Winter Concert

       6:00 - 7:00 PM 
      @ Mt. Creek GymDec. 20  SUPER MINIMUM DAY!               Release @ 12:58 pmDec. 23 - Jan. 3  NO SCHOOLJan. 06  No School 

Jan. 10  SUPER MINIMUM DAY!               Release @ 12:58 pmJan. 15 PUSD PTO Meeting
    3:00 - 4:00 PM 

             @Pioneer Elementary Jan. 20  No School 
TBD       PUSD Board Meeting	    5:30 - 7:30 PM 
               @Mt. Creek Rm. E3 

Coming soon! Wish your kiddo a Happy Birthday on the school marquee. Information will be sent home next month. 

Next Meetings
Next Meetings

Dec. 14  PMC Meeting

                3
:00  - 4:00 PM 

               @
 Pioneer Rm G4 

Dec. 18  PTO Meeting

	      3:00  - 4:00 PM 

               @
Pioneer Elementary

Get ready for the festivities coming to Pioneer Union School District! 

From December 9th to 13th, the elves of the Jingle Bell Shop will be 

available to help your children pick out the perfect gift for everyone 

on their Nice List. With prices ranging from $1 to $6, there’s a variety 

of gifts suitable for all, even pets! The holiday shopping season is upon 

us—let’s spread some cheer at the Jingle Bell Shop! A dedicated shop-

ping time for parents is scheduled on Wednesday, Dec. 12th from 3 - 4 

pm, which also accommodates any kids who may have missed their 

earlier shopping time during class. 

Keep an eye out for details about the Jingle Bell Shop and Nice List 

that will be sent home with your student next week.

If you’re interested in volunteering to create a magical experience at 

the Jingle Bell Shop, please scan the QR code printed on the back.

Over the upcoming weeks, the students 

will be working with their class to perfect 

their festive song for the Winter Concert, 

scheduled for Dec. 19th from 6 to 7 PM at 

Mt. Creek’s gym. Mr. Fellman is expected to 

deliver a wonderful program that features 

the new band. The night promises to be un-

forgettable as the children showcase some                                                                                                                                             

                     
           beloved holiday tunes.

We could use your help We could use your help 
purchasing the items for purchasing the items for 

the Jingle Bell Shop. the Jingle Bell Shop. 

www.PioneerPTO.comwww.PioneerPTO.com

Follow us for
 updates

@@PUSDPTOPUSDPTO

Follow us for
 updates

@@PUSD_PTOPUSD_PTO


